For anyone requesting reimbursement of the 1% Hotel Tax that was paid between July 1, 2016 and
February 16, 2017, send a photocopy of the paid hotel receipt along with your name and mailing
address to:

City Clerk, City of Marion, 1102 Tower Square, Marion, IL 62959 or email the information to
cityclerkl@cityofmarionil.gov



